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No.C.17/ 2 / 
H.P. Forest Depart1ment. 

Dated Kullu, the/3-o-221 

From: Divisional Forest Officer,
Wild Life Division, Kullu. 

To: The Chief Engineer, 
Project Rohtang Tunnel, 
Distt. Kullu, HP. 

PIN-931720, C/O 56 APO. 

Diversion of 3.7862ha of forest land for the construction road (Km. 
0/0 to 3/15) from South Portal of Atal Tunnel Rohtang to the 
source of Seri Nala within the jurisdiction of Kullu Forest Division 
, Distt. Kullu, HP. 

Subject: 

Sir, 
Kindly refer to your office letter No. 2046/Seri Nala Div/64/E2 dated 

06.08.2021, on the subject cited above. 

2 In this regard, it is informed that as per the field report received from 

the RO, Wild life Manali the proposed site for construction road from Atal Tunnel 

Rohtang to the source of Seri Nala (Km. 0/0 to 3/15), Dist. Kullu, HP does not fall 

shin the boundary of Manali Wild Life Sanctuary as well as its proposed Eco- 

Sensitive Zone. The aerial distance from Manalí Wild Life Sanctuary & its proposed 

Eco-Sensitive Zone is more than 10 Km. 

This is for favour of information please. 

Yours faithfully, 

Divisional Fogsr Officer, 9 Wildlife Division, Kullu. e 
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